(EXTRACT)

British Parachute Association

Safety and Training Committee Meeting Minutes

Thursday 6th September 1990

ITEM 6.

BELLY-BAND MOUNTED THROW-AWAY PILOT-CHUTES

L. George gave details of his proposal banning Belly-band Mounted Throw-away Pilot-chutes, which had been circulated with the Agenda. A letter opposing the ban, from D. Tylcoat, had also been circulated with the Agenda, this letter was also considered by the meeting.

Further input had been recieved on this item from K.Noble and R. O'Brien, details of which were circulated at the meeting.

Further discussion took place, after which it was proposed by L. George and seconded by P. Lambson that as of 01.01.91, Belly-band Mounted Pilot-chutes be banned from use by ALL Categories of Parachutist.

For 11 (inc 2 Proxy), Against 2 (Proxy), Abstentions 0.

Carried